
 
 

This Week at St. Brendan’s 
 

Sunday (9-8) 8:00 a.m. Worship in Outdoor Chapel 
  8:45 a.m. Brother’s Brother Ministry 
  8:45 a.m. Hospitality Hour 
  9:00 a.m. Choir 
  10:00 a.m. Worship 
  11:15 a.m. Hospitality Hour 
  11:30 a.m. Chime Choir 
 

Monday (9-9) 11:00 a.m. Be a Modern Episcopalian 
  7:00 p.m. Vestry meeting 
 

Tuesday (9-10) 7:00 a.m. AA meeting 
  10:00 a.m. Conversation Friends 
  12:30 p.m. Tai Chi 
  7:00 p.m.  Love ~ Teach ~ Heal 
 

Wednesday (9-11) 7:00 p.m. Worship 
  7:00 p.m. Overeaters Anonymous 
  7:00 p.m. Conversation Friends 
  7:30 p.m. Choir rehearsal 
 

Thursday (9-12) 10:00 a.m. Conversation Friends 
  7:00 p.m. Sticks & Strings 
 

Friday  (9-13) 7:00 p.m. Music That Shaped the 
                                       ‘60s and ‘70s:  
A Concert by Kim Losego, Wally Pease & Richie Dugan 
 

Saturday (9-14)  9:00 a.m. Sacristans 
 

 

Serving Sunday, September 8, 2019 
 

Celebrant:   The Rev. Regis Smolko 

Lay Reader:  8:00 a.m. Charlotte Pierce 

 10:00 a.m. Nate Boyd 

Acolyte:  Acolyte team 

Prayers: Dean Peters 

Chalice Bearers: Janice Moore 

 Dean Peters 

Altar Guild: Terry Dezort 

 Betsy Smith 

Sunday School: Janice Moore 

Nursery: TBD 

 TBD 

Ushers: Chris Fleissner 

 Eric Helmsen 

Vestry: Ruth Horton 

LEM: Laureen & Todd Douds 
 

 

 

 The Priest’s Corner  
 

The Amazon: Our Lungs 
 

You’ve likely heard me share that every Sunday night at 7:15 p.m. I talk to my mentor and spiritual guide. His name is John, and 
he’s from California; we met at a spiritual convention in Houston almost 10 years ago. He is a professional dancer-owner of a 
ballroom — who taught Ken and me the box step so that we could have a meaningful first dance at our wedding. When he was 
visiting Pittsburgh once, we went to the Point and John conducted a water blessing of the three rivers. Creation seemed to affirm 
his priesthood as brightly colored insects alighted on his fingertips while Spirit blessed the waters through his hands. John taught 
me how to “tree hug,” and I taught him how to handle staff members who triangulate and manipulate by using a managing 
technique called “When you ... I feel ... because ...” Our weekly conversations are robust, deep and all-encompassing. We feel 
connected for hundreds of years and rejoice that Spirit helped our paths cross. 
 

John is an ordained Minister of Walking Prayer through the Center for Sacred Studies. He is an earth-based, interfaith, non-
denominational minister. All of the Native American cultures believe that every action they take must take into consideration the 
next seven generations. John’s walking prayer is based on this. John and I ministerially have different practices, emphases, 
dogmas and even vocabularies, but we have found spirit-unity because we acknowledge the same Higher Power who I just 
happen to call God and John calls Goddess.  
 

John has taught me about the Amazon rain forest and alerted me to the following appeal on behalf of the Amazon River, our 
“world's lungs.” Here is your and my chance for a daily concentrated global prayer-action for the Amazon. The opportunity is 
called: “12:11 EST Every Day.”  
 

Another earth-loving, climate-respecting individual, Rudy Randa, lives in the heart of the Amazon. He reports that where he lives 
near the Amazon River he is safe and the trees there are still lush and thriving. He goes on to explain that the fires that are raging 
across this world are a wake-up call, priming those who are unaware to come to awareness that we need to take care of this 
mesmerizing, stupendously gorgeous planet.  
 

He tells us that it is important not to fall into fear or anger, noting that as someone who is on the front lines with these things it is 
often hard not to be angry as anger is not the solution. He confirms that many people are reaching out and asking how they can 



help. Rudy presents many ways, but emphasizes the most important is for rain to come and halt the destruction of the forests. 
Many people question whether “thoughts and prayers” actually work. Rudy firmly believes they do. The power of collective 
thoughts and prayers is an insurmountable force that cannot be reckoned with. Let’s follow this global call. Here’s what those 
closest to the Amazon fires are asking us to do. So, 
 

I, Regis, am asking that we at St. Brendan’s put this to the test. There is nothing to lose. Let us join the indigenous spiritual 
leaders of the Aniwa Community in praying silently for five minutes daily for rain to come and stop these Amazon fires. Every day 
at 11:11 a.m. Acre Brasil time (the Amazon) the Aniwa Community prays together and individually for rain for five minutes. Our 
five minutes will start at 12:11 p.m. each day. Would you set an alert on your cellphones so that you can join in at the same time 
as the world prays for rain on the Amazon?  
 

There are hundreds of thousands of people globally already doing this communal prayer for rain. There have already been three 
days of unexpected rains in many regions of the Amazon. The goal is to get 100 million people concentrating on rain for the 
Amazon for five minutes each day.  
 

Are you in? Let me or someone at St. Brendan’s know. This will build support for this global environmental connection. Share this 
with your relatives and friends. Share it on Facebook, Instagram and other social media. Consider making it a family activity. Look 
for more ideas and activities around St. Brendan’s calling attention to this worldwide effort to save our world's lungs.  
 

Regis+ 

 

 Announcements  
 

A volunteer is needed in the nursery during the 10 a.m. service this Sunday. Please notify Katie if you’re available. 
stbrendans@comcast.net. 
 

 

Everyone who wants to be considered a member of St. Brendan’s is invited to have a church mailbox. Our 
boxes are used for communications from the parish secretary, the priests, vestry members and others in the 
congregation. In your box you may find your quarterly contribution record, music to learn if you’re in a choir, 
lessons to teach in Sunday School if you’re teaching, a book to read for the next Book Club meeting, Altar 
Guild information, sewing supplies if you’re in Sticks & Strings, or other goodies. You are welcome to store 
your own Bible or other church-related materials in yours. 

 

The mailboxes are in between the sets of doors to the sanctuary. Last names beginning with A through P are on the left side; R-Z 
are on the right across from the coat rack. The names started out in alphabetical order but newer members will find that their 
names may not be where they should be. Keep looking – they’re there! 
 

Families using more than one last name are listed by the name coming first alphabetically. Two or more families with the same 
last name have their initials listed. 
 

Please contact Rob Latta at gelrwl@live.com if your name is misspelled or missing. 
 

 

Book Club has been on summer hiatus.  They return TONIGHT, September 5.  They’ll be comparing two books, Jane  
Austen’s classic “Pride and Prejudice” and “Eligible,” a modern take on the story by Curtis Sittenfeld.  For more 
information, contact Pat Carl pkarrcarl@gmail.com. 

 

 

Sunday School Begins THIS Sunday, September 8 
Sunday School both for LAMBS and FISH will begin on September 8.  All classes are held during the 10 a.m. 
Sunday service.  The children will be released to the classes from church after the opening song and greeting 
with a “commission” from Fr. Regis.  They will return for communion. 

 

All classes will use the WHIRL Lectionary curriculum – reading, reflecting on, and discussing the weekly Gospel reading.  The 
children will meet together for a prayer and song. The children will then be broken into two groups: pre-K to 2

nd
 grade and 3

rd
 to 5

th
 

graders.  The younger students will follow the Godly Play method for the Bible story presentations.   
 

The two groups will work together seasonally on a service project and will plan and participate in the Children’s Liturgy, the fourth 
Sunday of the month. All children are welcome to participate in the Children’s Liturgy by singing, reading the Scriptures, leading 
the Prayers of the People, serving as ushers, etc.  
 

If you have questions, please email or see Julie Smith, jlsphone1@gmail.com, or Allison Kline, aaklrm@comcast.net.  
 

 

The once-a-month 8 o’clock Coffee Hour is back! We’ll be gathering between services September 8. If you can lend a 
hand, this month we’ll also fold envelopes for Brother’s Brother Foundation. 
 

Did you know that part of Brother’s Brother’s mission is the distribution of used medical equipment to people in need 
all over the world? If you have any walkers, canes, crutches, bedside commodes, shower chairs, etc. that you no 
longer need, put them next to the food donation cart in the narthex and they’ll get taken down to the Brother’s 
Brother warehouse. Non-electric wheelchairs in good working condition are accepted, but all items must be clean 
and sanitized. Questions? Email Pat Carl at pkarrcarl@gmail.com. 
 

 

Bible Conversations will resume Tuesday, September 17 at 10:30 a.m. 
 

mailto:stbrendans@comcast.net
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Thanks to Janice Moore, Janet Fesq, Dottie Antonucci, and Isaac Mondelus for providing the women who depend 
on food from Miryam’s with delicious roast beef, green beans, slaw, mashed potatoes, and cupcakes and to the 
Lattas for delivering the meal. 
 

 
St. Brendan’s Justice Ministry recommends how we can make a difference.  
Numerous experts have said the key to real political change is to get more citizens to register and to get them to the polls to vote.  
We, at St. Brendan’s, want to do our part.   
 

In the entrance to the church you will find voter registration forms.  They have the mailing address for Allegheny County.  There 
are a few without the address for those who may not live in the county.  Please affix a first class stamp. 
 

We are urging each parishioner to take three.  When you are out to eat, ask your server if they are registered.  Ask the clerk at the 
grocery store.  Many service workers do not have the time to seek out a form and register. Ask your friends and neighbors, too.   
 

If we all registered 3 people, we could make a real difference locally and even nationally.  
October 7 is the deadline to be registered.  Applications for an absentee ballot must be made by October 29.  And Election Day is 
November 5.    
 

We will also have information in the coming weeks on some registration drives at schools and local stores. 
 

 

Sticks & Strings will have its first knitting group of the season on Thursday, September 12. All are welcome with 
any kind of knitting, crocheting, etc. The group will meet at 7 p.m. in the library. If you have any questions call Joni 
Reis at 412-366-8942. 

 

 

Hitchhike through the music that shaped the ’60s & ’70s featuring Kim Losego, Wally Pease and Richie Dugan. 
Artists settled in Laurel Canyon, California, and impacted the music scene in the late ’60s & ’70s – artists such as Crosby, Stills, 
Nash & Young, James Taylor, Linda Ronstadt, Dan Fogelberg, and even the Beatles for a while. Join St. Brendan’s for a night of 
folk-rock on September 13 from 7 p.m. to 10 p.m. Call for reservations at 412-364-5974 or e-mail stbrendans@comcast.net.  
Admission is a $15 minimum donation. 
 

 

Ministry Fair. Interested in what we have to offer at St. Brendan’s and what we are involved in as a 
congregation? The Ministry Fair will help to explain some of the opportunities at our church. Meet the people 
who head these activities and ministries and learn what they are about on September 15

 
after the 10 a.m. 

service.  Stop by and get acquainted during Hospitality Hour. 
 

If you lead a ministry and would like to have a spot to place some information on a table for the fair, please 
contact Janice Moore at chicago@zoominternet.net. 

 

 

Adult Formation Study – Job and “The Mystery of Suffering: Spiritual Reflections” by Richard Rohr. The 
Book of Job is almost too difficult to understand. However, Job has a lot to teach us about his relationship with 
God and suffering. Join us for a nine-week study, facilitated by Ruth Getz, on the important themes woven 
throughout the Book of Job and a time of reflection on the mystery of suffering. This book is easy to read and 
understand! You may sign up for this study which is being offered Sundays from 9 a.m. to 10 a.m. and 

Wednesdays from 6 p.m. to 7 p.m. This series will begin Sunday, September 15. Books may be purchased new or used from 
Amazon (amazon.com). 
 

 

A donation to the Brendan’s Family & Friends fund is the perfect way to honor a special person or event. BFF 
funds are earmarked for unbudgeted building needs.  Please pick up a BFF card in the narthex and make a donation 
today. Thank you for making a difference at St. Brendan’s by becoming a BFF donor.  
 

 

St. Brendan’s Rite 13 Program will begin on Monday, September 16, at 6 p.m. and will meet the 1st and 3rd Monday of each 
month.  This year, we will have two groups: one group will consist of those starting their third year in Rite 13, and the other group 
will consist of those in their first or second year.   All youth will start each session together with pizza and an opening prayer and 
then break into their groups for the lessons.  All youth from 6th grade through 10th grade are invited to join Rite 13.   

 

The purpose of Rite 13 is to “deepen one’s relationship with Jesus through the study of scripture, through discussions of modern 
life lived with faith, and by exploring one’s call to service.”  We are looking forward to a dynamic year with these two groups of 
wonderful young people as we learn lessons about self, society, prayer, sexuality, and spirituality – all based upon scripture.  
 

For more information, please contact Allison at aaklrm@comcast.net or Julie at jlsphone1@gmail.com.   
 

 

 

Save the date: Blessing of the Animals, October 6. 
 

Stay tuned for more information.  
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Please see the special thank you from our former Nursery Directory, Stacy Connifey.  
The card is posted on the bulletin board.  
 
 

 
 
 

 

Brendan's Boots. The parish hiking group will explore the George and Guy Trail in Emerald View Park, Mt. 
Washington, on Monday, Sept. 23. Hikers will meet at 9 a.m. at the church and carpool to the trailhead. Lunch will 
follow at Bigham Tavern. Everyone welcome; feel free to bring a friend. For more info, contact Tom Waseleski, 
twaseleski@comcast.net. 

 

 

North Hills Food Pantry. For the month of September we are asking you to donate canned items, fruits or 
vegetables. The North Hills Food Bank needs any kind of non-perishable food. Please remember, no glass jars.  If 
you have any questions, contact Larry Toler, ldtoler@aol.com.  Thank you for your support.  

 
 

 

 

Easy Funds for St. Brendan's!  You may not know it, but St. Brendan’s earns 5% for each gift card that we sell! 
Basically, if you eat, you can raise funds for our church! It’s easy! Just visit the vestry member who is selling g ift 
cards in the narthex each Sunday after the 10 a.m. service, buy a gift card for Kuhn’s and/or Giant Eagle, do 
your usual grocery shopping or gasoline pumping, then pay for it with the card purchased at St. Brendan's! 

                            Thanks for your support of the easiest fundraiser in town! 
 

 

CRIES Advocacy. Christian Response In Emergency Situations meets monthly on the third Sunday in the library after the 10 a.m. 
service to determine distribution of the parish’s outreach tithe each month. Each person present has an equal voice and vote on 
where the money goes. The next meeting will be next Sunday, September 15.  All are welcome. 
 

This week we are praying for the work of Jubilee Ministries, a soup kitchen, clothing distribution center, after school program etc. 
located in the Pittsburgh Hill District www.jubileesoupkitchen.org,  and Mercy Ships, who provide medical services throughout the 
world www.mercyships.org. 
 

 

Used ink cartridges.  St. Brendan’s benefits from donations of used computer ink cartridges. Please bring them to 
church and place the cartridge in the box near Katie’s office. Thank you. 

 

 

Do you have a special prayer request? You can write one and leave it on the prayer plate by Regis’ office. On 
Sunday those prayers are offered up to God during the 8:00 a.m. service. Each week they are collected by the 
Community of Hope and added to their daily prayers. You can also email prayer requests to 
stbrendans.coh@gmail.com. Community of Hope members will include those persons in daily prayers or send 
out a prayer via text or email to someone if requested. All prayers and requests are kept confidential. 

 

 

Please visit our website: http://www.stbrendans.org 
Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/StBrendansEpiscopalChurch/ 
Recommend us on Nextdoor: https://nextdoor.com/pages/st-brendans-episcopal-church-sewickley-pa/recommend/ 
 

 

Trinity Cathedral Walk-In Ministry. Every five weeks Brendanites help to staff the Walk-In Ministry at Trinity Cathedral 
downtown, feeding and clothing 70 to 90 desperately needy people. You can help by donating children's diapers; new, white 
athletic socks and underwear for women and men; toothpaste, razors and travel size cans of shaving cream. Please leave 
donations in the wicker basket outside Regis’s office. If you might be interested in volunteering at the cathedral in person, please 
see Linda Schneider, Meg Overby or Tim Austin.  
 

 

Presiding Bishop Michael Curry’s Public Address (Saturday, October 5). 
Would you be interested in going to Wheeling, W.Va., to hear and see Presiding Bishop Michael Curry?  In 
celebration of the 200

th
 anniversary of St. Matthew’s Episcopal Church in Wheeling, the church will feature a special 

presentation by the presiding bishop at Wesbanco Arena at 3 p.m. on Saturday, October 5.  Wheeling is about one 
hour and 30 minutes from St. Brendan’s. Tickets are $5. Click on the link to purchase yours: 

https://www.etix.com/ticket/p/5841774/bishop-michael-curry-wheeling-wesbanco-arena. Contact Regis or Frances Kinley if you’re 
interested or sign up in the narthex. 
 
 

 
 

http://www.jubileesoupkitchen.org/
http://www.mercyships.org/
http://www.stbrendans.org/
https://www.facebook.com/StBrendansEpiscopalChurch/
https://nextdoor.com/pages/st-brendans-episcopal-church-sewickley-pa/recommend/
https://www.etix.com/ticket/p/5841774/bishop-michael-curry-wheeling-wesbanco-arena


Run for Thy Neighbor 5K (Saturday, September 28). 
Mark your calendars and spread the word! Christ Episcopal Church, North Hills, Run for Thy Neighbor 5K will be held Saturday, 
September 28, at 9:00 a.m. Participants will meet at the Harmar Shelter located near Pie Traynor Field and swimming pool in 
North Park. Come ready, rain or shine, to run, walk, cheer, sponsor and/or volunteer the day of the 5K! 
 

This year’s proceeds will benefit HEARTH, located in the North Hills. HEARTH provides transitional services and housing for 
families who are survivors of domestic violence or other trauma and experience homelessness. HEARTH helps participants 
become independent and economically self-sufficient by providing housing, basic needs, health services, transportation, and 
much more including a requirement to return to school for training.  http://runforthyneighbor5k.org/. 
 

 

Please scroll to the next few pages for the Hospitality Hour schedules 
and the September ministry calendar. 

 

http://runforthyneighbor5k.org/


 

 

September 2019 
Ministry calendar 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Date Lectors Altar 
Guild 

Sunday 
School 

Nursery Usher Vestry Hospitality 

September 1 
Sunday 8 & 10:00 am 
 

8  Charlotte Pierce 
L  Alan Schneider 
P  Darrell Johnson 
C Stacey Coyle 
C Tim Austin 
LEV Darrell Johnson 

Joan Klinefelter 
Shari Tarrant 

Summer Break Mary Haider 
 

Joyce & Michael 
Donadee 
 
 

Tim Austin Darrell Johnson 
Isaac Mondelus 

September 4 
Wednesday 7:00 pm 
 

Ellen Groves 
 

Ellen Groves ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ 

September 8 
Sunday 8 & 10:00 am 

 
 

 

8  Charlotte Pierce 
L   Nate Boyd 

P  Dean Peters 

C  Dean Peters 
C  Janice Moore 

LEV  Stacey Coyle 

Terry Dezort 
Betsy Smith 
 

TBD TBD 
 

Chris Fleissner 
Eric Helmsen 

Ruth Horton Laureen & Todd Douds 

September 11 
Wednesday 7:00 pm 
 

Alan Schneider  
 

Linda Schneider ~  ~ ~ ~ 

September 15 
Sunday  
8 &10:00 am 

8 Ruth Horton 
L  Michael Donadee 
P  Susan Shoemaker 
C  Joyce Donadee  
C  Michael Donadee 
LEV  Joyce Donadee 

Chris Botti 
Janice Moore 
 

TBD Annemarie Malbon 
 
 

Brad Thompson 
Larry Toler  
 

Dean Peters The Aretz & Kinley families 

September 18 
Wednesday 7:00 pm 
 

Tammy Spoonhoward Tammy Spoonhoward 
 

~ ~ ~ ~  

September 22 
Sunday 8 &10:00 am 
Children’s Sunday 

 

8 Joan Beatrous 
L  Children  
P  Children 
C  Darrell Johnson 
C  Stacey Coyle 
LEV Richard Gordon 

Sylvia Affleck 
Anelisa Tarrant 

TBD Libby Juel 
 

Chris Fleissner 
Eric Helmsen  

Tom Waseleski Luann & James Aldridge 

September 25 
Wednesday 7:00 pm 
 

Sylvia Affleck Sylvia Affleck ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ 

September 29 
Sunday 8 &10:00 am 

 

8 Joan Beatrous 
L  Richard Gordon 
P  Sheila Bigelow 
C  Janice Moore 
C  Richard Gordon 
LEV Ruth Horton 

Ellen Groves 
Brigid Christenson 

TBD Silvia Bertucci 
 

Mike Wick 
Bob Smith 
 

Kevin Boyd Jean Pett-Ridge 
Marge Marine 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 October 2018 
  7 Nancy & George Snyder 
14 Pat Carl & Joan Beatrous 
21 Animal Blessing 
28 Gail Gagnon & Karen Dennis  
 
 
 November 2018 
  4 Joyce & Michael Donadee 
11 Darrell Johnson & Ruth Horton 
18 Eric Helmsen & Joni Reis 
25 Nancy & Wilder Bancroft 
 
 
 December 2018 
  2 Saundy & Tom Waseleski 
  9 Chris & Roger Botti 
16 Anelisa Tarrant & Janet Fesq 
23 Julia Wick & Ken Parsons 
30 Rob & George Latta 
 
 January 2019 
  6 Kate & Keith Heston 
13 Anne & Jno Hunt 
20 Julia & Mike Wick 
27 Mary & Jim Evanochko 
 
 
 

 
 February 2019 
  3 The Fleissner family 
10 Janice & Dan Moore 
17 Ken Parsons & Regis Smolko 
24 Amy & Kevin Boyd 
 
 
 March 2019 
  3 Mary & Dale Bertucci 
10 Brad Thompson & Larry Toler 
17 Allison Kline & Linda Mesko 
24 Michael Newton & Peter Sweet 
31 Lauren Chappo & Becca Sands 
 
 
 April 2019 
  7 Karen & Dean Peters 
14 Sharon Hlawati & Donna Aiello 
21 Megan Overby & Tim Austin 
28 Pot Luck 
 
 
 May 2019 
  5 Kelli Cerra & Ellen Groves 
12 Mother’s Day/Bishop’s visit 
19 Sharon & Ron Ladick 
26 Tammy & Bill Spoonhoward 

 
 

 
 June 2019 
  2 Annemarie Malbon & Janet Fesq 
  9 Susan Shoemaker & Margie Davies 
16 Linda & Alan Schneider  
23 Parish Picnic 
30 Celebration 
 
 July 2019 
  7 Rob & George Latta 
14 Judy Flick & Marcy Little 
21 Debbie Wunsche & Jim Gray 
28 Betsy & Bob Smith 
 
 
 August 2019 
  4  Angela & Michael Schlumpf 
11 Joan & Paul Klinefelter 
18 Allison & Phil Burdette 
25 The Sunday School Children 
 
 
 September 2019 
  1 Darrell Johnson & Isaac Mondelus 
  8 Laureen & Todd Douds 
15 The Aretz & Kinley family 
22 LuAnn & James Aldridge 
29 Jean Pett-Ridge & Marge Marine 
 
 
 

 

Hospitality Hour Hosts/Hostesses 

October 2018   September 2019 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 October 2019 
  6 Melanie & Thaddeus Popovich 
13 Dottie & Carl Antonucci 
20 Frances Kinley & Melissa & William  
27 Lauren Chappo & Becca Sands 
 
 
 November 2019 
  3 Brenna Conroy & Kristen Bailey 
10 Melinda & Wesley Bell 
17 Sheila Bigelow & Jim Roche 
24 Hospitality Committee 
 
 
 December 2019 
  1 Kate & Mike Bunn 
  8 Julie Smith & Colette Satler 
15 Brigid & Jim Christenson 
22 Hospitality Committee 
29 Stacey Coyle & Andrea Dickerson 
 
 
 January 2020 
  5 Terry Dezort & Karen Dennis 
12 Connie & Richard Weichel 
19 Joyce & Michael Donadee 
26 Annual Meeting, Vestry 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 February 2020 
  2 Super Bowl 
  9 Trish & Neil Galone 
16 Gail Gil & Richard Gordon 
23 Maria Hoober & Cameron Grosh 
 
 
 March 2020 
  1 Clair & Bob Grotevant 
  8 Ellie & Kevin Harkins 
15 Linda Limberis & Eric Helmsen 
22 Kate & Keith Heston 
29 Meghan & Robert Karn 
 
 
 April 2020 
  5 Cindy & Pete Larson 
12 Hospitality Committee 
19 Libby & Phoebe Juel 
26 Stephanie Illsley & Justin Ziegler 
 
 
 May 2020 
  3 Cindy & Pete Larson 
10 Parish Men 
17 Laureen & Todd Douds 
24 Sharon & Ron Ladick 
31 Linda & Jason Konley 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 June 2020 
  7 Marian & AJ McKenna 
 14 Annemarie Malbon & Joe Macklin 
21 Erica & Mark McClure 
28 Parish Picnic 
 
 
 July 2020 
  5 Marilyn Mulliville & Tim Michael 
12 Jean Pett-Ridge & Isaac Mondelus 
19 Kate & John Riley 
26 Joni Reis & Thaddeus Popovich 
 
 
 August 2020 
  2 Lauren & Ashwin Ramakrishna 
  9 Arlena & Bill Pugliese 
16 Anne Semmler & Andrew Sprentz 
23 Saundy & Tom Waseleski 
30 AJ Turo & Ginny Volpini 
 
 
 September 2020 
  6 Nancy & George Snyder 
13 Emmalynne & Michael Waseleski 
20 Emily & Brad Zupancic 
27 Gail Gagnon & Chris Fleissner 

 
 

 

Hospitality Hour Hosts/Hostesses 

October 2019   September 2020 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

PARISH LIFE MINISTRY LEADERS 
 

 Audit: Kevin Boyd 
 Book Club: Pat Carl 
 Brendan’s Boots: Tom Waseleski 
 Dinner Group: Janice Moore 
 Finance Chair: Eric Helmsen 
 Green Thumb Gang: Roger Botti 
 Historian: Ellen Groves 

 Holiday Arts & Crafts Sale: Anelisa Tarrant 
 Invite Welcome Connect: Bradford Thompson 
 Memorial Garden: Dan Moore 

  Merry Meal Makers (M&M’s): Saundy Waseleski 
 Nursery: TBD 
 Parish Profile: Kelli Cerra 
 Reiki Ministry: Melanie Popovich 
 Rental: Mark Shoemaker 
 Scholarship: Tom Waseleski 
 Sticks & Strings: Joni Reis 
  Debbie Jennings 
 Web Site: Kelli Cerra 

 

ST. BRENDAN’S EPISCOPAL CHURCH 
 

Corner of Rochester & McAleer Roads 
2365 McAleer Road, Sewickley, PA 15143 
Phone: 412-364-5974 ~ Fax: 412-364-6024 
Office hours ~ Monday thru Friday 8:00-2:00 

Web Site ~ http://www.stbrendans.org 
Facebook ~ https://www.facebook.com/StBrendansEpiscopalChurch/ 

Nextdoor ~ https://franklinparkpittsburgh.nextdoor.com/pages/st-brendans-episcopal-church-
sewickley-pa/recommend/ 

Priests, Regis Smolko ~ regisjs@verizon.net 
Priest, Julie Smith ~ jlsphone1@gmail.com 

Administrative Assistant, Katie Cervone ~ stbrendans@comcast.net 
Music Director, Debbie Wunsche ~ dwunsche@yahoo.com 

Musician, Erica Lin ~ hylerica@yahoo.com 
Nursery, TBD 

 

ST. BRENDAN’S MISSION 
 

Jesus said, “I have come to give life – life in all its fullness.” John 10:10.   
Our mission is the realization of fullness through: 

the worship of God; service to the world;  
active concern for each other;  

and education to expand mind and spirit. 

 

VESTRY MEMBERS 
 

 Sr. Warden:  Tom Waseleski 
 Jr. Warden & Education: Ruth Horton 
 Worship & Safety/Security: Tim Austin 
 Fundraising & Clerk: Chris Botti 
 Finance & Technology: Kevin Boyd 
 Communication: Annemarie Malbon 
 Inreach & Hospitality: Janice Moore 
 Newcomers: Dean Peters 
 Invite/Welcome/Connect & Outreach: Larry Toler 

 

 Treasurer: Ellen Groves 

 

 

WORSHIP MINISTRY LEADERS 
 

 Acolytes: Anelisa Tarrant 
 Altar Guild: Tammy Spoonhoward 
 Community of Hope: Ruth Horton 
 Flower Ministry: Sylvia Affleck 
  Libby Juel 
 Scheduler: Kelli Cerra 
 Ushers: Eric Helmsen 

 

OUTREACH MINISTRY LEADERS 
 

 Adopt-A-Highway: Tom Waseleski 
 CRIES Advocacy: Ellen Groves 
 English as a Second Language: Joyce Donadee 
  Linda Schneider 
 Invite Welcome Connect: Bradford Thompson 

 Garden of Hope: Tim Michael 
 Miryam’s: Julia Wick 
  Rob & George Latta 
 North Hills Food Bank Ministry: Ruth Horton 
 Under One Roof: Joyce Donadee 
  Jim Evanochko 

PARISH LIFE MINISTRY LEADERS 
 

 Book Club: Pat Carl 
 Brendan’s Boots: Tom Waseleski 
 Dinner Group: Janice Moore 
 Finance Chair: Eric Helmsen 
 Green Thumb Gang: Roger Botti 
 Historian: Ellen Groves 

 Holiday Arts & Crafts Sale: Anelisa Tarrant 
 Memorial Garden: Open 

  Merry Meal Makers (M&M’s): Saundy Waseleski 
 New Member Ministry: Saundy Waseleski 
 Nursery: Stacy Connifey 
 Parish Profile: Kelli Cerra 
 Reiki Ministry: Melanie Popovich 
 Rental: Mark Shoemaker 
 Scholarship: Tom Waseleski 
 Sticks & Strings: Joni Reis 
  Debbie Jennings 

 Web Site: Kelli Cerra 
 Yard Sale: Open 
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